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17 April 2019 

 

Mr Rob Lewis 

 

Via the FYI website:   fyi-request-9897-79681023@requests.fyi.org.nz    

 

Dear Mr Lewis 

 

On 21 March 2019 you made a request to the Reserve Bank under provisions of the Official 

Information Act (the OIA), seeking: 

 

all correspondence between JP Morgan Chase Bank and the Reserve Bank of New 

Zealand leading up to and subsequent to the 23 February 2009 Prudential 

Consultation.  

 

Specifically, a copy of correspondence relating to an update in the Governance of JP 

Morgan New Zealand, and in particular my standing membership of each of the 6 

Country Committees (Operations) which was communicated to the Reserve Bank of 

New Zealand by JP Morgan Chase Bank. 

 

This is covered off by our response to your subpoena. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Roger Marwick 

External Communications Adviser 
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